
RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY
by the U. S. Bank Foundation

with special guests Viktor the Viking & Minnesota Vikings Cheerleaders

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH
AT 9:30 AM

RIVER VALLEY EDUCATION CENTER
100 Hope Ave  |  Jordan, MN

SouthWest Metro Intermediate District 288 invites you to attend the ceremonial ribbon cutting to 
commemorate the official opening of the new sensory playground at River Valley Education Center 
in Jordan. U. S. Bank Foundation representatives, Minnesota Vikings’ mascot Viktor the Viking, and 
Minnesota Vikings cheerleaders will be in attendance.

This playground was made possible by a generous donation of $25,000 by the U. S. Bank Foundation and the Minnesota Vikings, 
as well as funding from the Dr. Pepper Snapple Group, the SouthWest Metro Educational Foundation, the Mdewakanton Sioux 
Community, the Minnesota Electric Company, the Jordaness Lions, community members online, as well as participants in a 5K 
Color Run Fundraiser in July 2017 and other local donors.

River Valley Education Center Sensor y Playground
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